NAB
COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD’S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, B
15th October, 1958.

Dear Bir,

M. EHIQS "PACDAPYAH" " PADAMYA"
(H) and "PO

With reference to my letter of the 18th

September, I shall be glad to learn whether you

aere yet able to state what éarly arrangements ere :
proposed to be made for these ships to be examined
in dary dock and have the Modified Engine Surveys
carried out.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to thq
Classification Cdmittes.

JoHs Kirkhem Esq.,
RANGOON.
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